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Perkins Notification 
 

Dear Student, 

The Finance and Business Office would like to welcome you to The Sage Colleges!  

In order to complete processing of the Federal Perkins Loan, you are required to sign the 
promissory note. This must take place before these funds can be applied to your account. Our 
office will be contacting you in the near future with information on completing the Master 
Promissory Note.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. 

Thank you, 

Kristina Prill 
Director of Finance 
65 First St.  
Troy, NY 12180 
Telephone (518) 244-6001 
Fax (518) 244-2027 
prillk@sage.edu 
 


